
Parish Office  
Office staff:   Uiesemaalii Holmes 
  Sarah Laurenson 
  Kula Bower 
 
Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu  
  027 724 9986 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday  to Friday  
  10am to 3pm 
 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Ministry Team 
Rev Utumau’u Pupulu,  
(Parish Superintendent) 
021 842 883 
utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Rev Nicola Teague Grundy  
(10am Presbyter)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
... 
Rev Simote Taunga 
(Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
 

 

 
 

Today’s Service 

Sunday 3rd September Combined Service, HC 

Worship Leader:  Rev. Utumau’u Pupulu 

Bible readers:  Fijians & 10am 

Morning Tea:  Tongans 

 

Next Week’s Service 
Roster for 10th September, Pentecost 15 

Worship Leader: Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy 

Organist:  Vivien Chiu 

Notices and Welcome: Alan Dine 

Bible readers:  Melina Takau-Samson 

Door Stewards:  Lepa & Sana Manuao 

Morning tea:  Daphne Pilaar 

 

Lectionary Reading for next week, 10th September, Pentecost 15 
Ex 12: 1-14, Ps 149, Rom 13:8-14, Mt 18:15-20 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

Wellington Methodist Parish News 
Sunday 3rd September 2023 



PARISH NOTICES 
Parish Council will be held after 
this combined service and  morning 
tea. 
 

The Parish AGM will be held on 
5th November after  the Parish 
combined service and morning tea. 
 

The next Parish combined service 
is in November.  Rev. Nicola 
Teague Grundy will lead this 
service. 
 

The 10am congregation will be 
providing morning tea for our 
November combined service. 
 

The Tongan congregation will be 
conducting a church service here at 
5pm for the launching of Tongan 
language week.  They will also 
have a closing church service on 
Friday 8th of September at 6pm in 
the new hall. 
 

The Samoan are having a youth 
rally on 10th September at St 
Marks, Wesley. 
 

The Fijian congregation are at 
Napier this weekend for their 
district meeting and to support one 
of the newest Fijian congregations 
and celebrate Fathers Day with 
them. 
 

The Wellington Methodist 
Endowment Trust is looking for a 
new secretary.  Could you be that 
person? 

The Trust helps maintain, educate, 
support, and develop children and 
young people, of Māori or of other 
cultures in Aotearoa New Zealand. 
This is achieved through the annual 
allocation of grants to schools (and 
school-related organisations) in the 
greater Wellington region, to 
support projects that are focused on 
the personal development of 
children and young people. The 
Trust looks particularly for projects 
that are innovative and creative and 
help address inequality. 
 

The Trust is seeking a secretary to 
manage the its administrative 
affairs. The position requires 
about 10-12 hours monthly with 
significant time commitments 
preparing for the two meetings per 
year and coordinating the school 
applications.   The position is 
provided with an honorarium 
(based on $40 per hour for 250 
hours per annum).  
 

If you have strong administrative 
and literacy skills along with a 
familiarity with computer 
programmes and technology 
literacy, a desire to serve and an 
interest in education - you could be 
the person we are looking for.  To 
obtain a copy of the position 
description or to find out more 
information, please talk to Nicola 
or contact her via phone or email.    
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